RIVER VALLEY. RESOURCES, INC. UNLOCK

SENIOR COMMUNITY SERVICE

OPPORTUNITIES
EMPLOYMENT PROGRAM (SCSEP) WITH THE SCSEP

1 WHAT IS SCSEP? N

River Valley Resources, Inc. Senior Community Service Employment o 0
Program (SCSEP) provides on-the-job training for people with low
income who are age 55 and older and live in Bartholomew, Brown, Clark,
Crawford, Dearborn, Decatur, Fayette, Floyd, Franklin, Harrison, Henry,
Jackson, Jefferson, Jennings, Lawrence, Monroe, Ohio, Orange, Ripley,
Rush, Scott, Switzerland, Washington, and Wayne Counties.
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501(c)(3) nonprofit or public agency
Provide valuable work experience
Follow federal and state labor laws
Offer supervision and support
Ensure a safe work environment

2  BENEFITS OF BEING A HOST AGENCY REQUIREMENTS TO HOST
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motivated individuals to your team.

Save on Costs: participants receive a
stipend, reducing your hiring expenses.
Boost Your Team: add new perspectives
and skills to your organization.

Access Skilled Workers: bring experienced, {

BENEFITS OF BEING A PARTICIPANT 5 PARTICIPANT REQUIREMENTS
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Upgrade your job skills and work ‘ To qualify, you must be 55 or older,

experience through “on-the-job” n unemployed, and have a family
experience, providing community service, - income at or below 125% of the
and attending training workshops. Earn federal poverty level. Priority is
income during training while getting given to veterans, individuals 65

involved in your community. Unsubsidized and older, those with disabilities,
employment is a job where you are on the and others facing job market
employer’s payroll directly. challenges.

RIVER VALLEY RESOURCES, INC.
R R Meeting Needs. Finding Solutions. Building Lives.

100 E. Second Street, Madison, IN 47250

This project is supported by the U.S. Department of Labor’s Senior Community Service Employment Program (SCSEP) under grant number 24A60AD000233-01-00. The total
funding for this program is $1,185,911.11, of which 90% is financed with federal funds. The contents of this publication, including any opinions, findings, conclusions, or
recommendations, do not necessarily reflect the views of the U.S. Department of Labor.




